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April 17, 2018 

Dai Thao, Ward 1 City Councilmember 
Kris Schwindler, Department of Safety and Inspections 
City of Saint Paul 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 

Dear Councilmember Thao and Kris: 

At its April 16 meeting, the Union Park District Council Committee on Land Use and Economic 
Development considered requests by Big Top Liquors to support 1) a proposed ordinance change 
to allow for relocation of its business within a half-mile of existing liquor stores, and 2) to waive 
the 45-day waiting period associated with its renewed license application for operation at a new 
location. Owner Nancy Rosenberg presented on behalf of Big Top. 

The Committee voted unanimously to support both requests. 

Specifically, the Committee supports ordinance changes insofar as they are intended to allow Big 
Top Liquors to temporarily move from its current location at 1574 University Avenue to 1544 
University Avenue, and to permanently move to another location in the area, to be determined. It 
also supports the waiver of the 45-day waiting period associated with the renewal of the license 
application. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Reiter, Executive Director 
Union Park District Council 

cc: Nancy Rosenberg 


